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This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Faye for excellent language when describing Goldilocks. 
Year 1 
Isabelle for explaining why Picasso used darker and lighter 
colours. 
Year 2 
Yasmin for impressive writing about the parable of the lost 
son and forgiveness.                                                                  
Year 3 
Martha for great description of what a border is and where 
to find one.                                                                                    
Year 4                                                                                                          
Ned for always participating in class discussions. 
Headteacher’s Award 
Annabelle for being enthusiastic to learn new things, taking 
on new challenges and being cheerful and caring. 

Diary Dates  

Thur 26th Sept                                                      
Operation Encompass Workshop in Class 4 

Thur 26th Sept                                                      
Class 5 Parents’ Workshop 2.30pm 

Fri 27th Sept                                                      
Multi-skills festival at the Swan Centre for 
some of Class 5 

Wed 2nd Oct                                                      
PTA AGM 2.30pm 

Thur 3rd Oct                                                      
Class 5 Cancer Coffee Morning 9am 

Fri 4th Oct                                                     
Class 4 visit to the Maltings for Berwick Film 
Festival 

Thur 10th Oct                                                     
Class 1 Parents’ Workshop 2.30pm 

Fri 11th Oct                                                      
Harvest Festival at Holy Trinity Church 
2.30pm 

Fri 18th Oct                                                      
Oliver Twist performance in the Guild Hall 

Picture News At Home 

The discussion topic next 
week.  Should first 
aid be an adult’s 
responsibility? 

Parliamentary Workshops 

On Wednesday Class 4 and 5 had a special visitor who discussed what 
parliament is, how it works, how laws are made and how debates in the 
House of Commons are run.  The classes already had some very detailed 
knowledge about politics and Mrs Bell was very 
impressed with what they knew for their age.  
Using electronic voting was particularly fun as 
was the actual debating where the elected 
speakers Jake and Sophia found out just how 
unruly politicians can get!  There was a lot of 
shouts of, ‘Order!  Order! ,’ and some very well 
reasoned points being made from both sides of 
the house.  Please ask your children all about it 
they should be able to tell you how everything works. 

 

Gymnastics 

It has been great to welcome Mr Hodgson back 
this term working with all our classes developing 
their gymnastic, dance and rhythm skills.  The 
progression is fantastic to see, as is the             
development in skills from Nursey through to 
Class 5. 

It all seems to be a 
lot of fun too! 

Please keep sending 
in your Aldi stickers. 

Big Ones and Little Ones 

After a tough job application and      
interview process, our big ones and 
little ones were united this week.  It is a 
big moment for our Class 5 and they 
have taken over the responsibility of 
caring for and supporting some of our 
youngest children.  
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